
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Amy Ryberg Doyle <Amy_Doyle@bellsouth.net>

Date: 8/21/2012 10:53:29 AM
Subject: RE: <no subject>

Amy,
It's great to hear from you!
Please tell your parents I said hi. I will pass the request along to Leigh, our scheduler.
The next couple months will be extremely busy with the election and all but we will see what we can 
do.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

—Original Message—
From: Amy Ryberg Doyle [mailto:Amy_Doyle@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Tuesday, August 21,2012 7:35 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: <no subject>

Good morning, Katherine -

This letter is short. I know you are busy. My father said the best person to contact is you.

I am writing to ask if Governor Haley can visit the Children's Museum of the Upstate when visiting 
Greenville.

This museum did have some initial public dollars, but the overwhelming majority of these dollars 
came from individuals and companies in the Upstate. (I know her concerns about public funding for 
museums.) This is NOT an instituation supported by public dollars.

This museum was largely supported by private funds from individuals and businesses. We have had 
over 200k visitors per year annually.

The museum has over 200k visitors per year The monthly budget is sustained through private 
sponsorships and ticket sales.
There are

I have been on the Board for eight years
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Warm Regards,

Amy

Greenville Cares 232-2273 (City of Greenville Customer Service)

Police Non-Emergency Number: 271-5333

Amy Ryberg Doyle
Greenville City Council

PO Box 2207
Greenville, SC 29602

864.616.2759
ADoyle@greenvillesc.gov
On twitter.... @ Amy Ryberg Doyle

Email messages sent to and from the City of Greenville may be subject to discovery under the S.C. 
Freedom of Information Act.
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